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Fort Drum will host Holiday Open House on Dec. 13

Fort Drum, NY - U.S. Army Garrison Fort Drum invites the public to a Holiday Open House at LeRay Mansion and the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Friday, Dec. 13.

The Open House offers visitors an opportunity to take a guided tour of the fully decorated, holiday-themed LeRay Mansion. The mansion staff will explain the decorations and customs celebrated over the years. The 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum will showcase some of its holiday collections, to include Christmas cards and holiday menus enjoyed by Soldiers stationed here.

All non-DoD ID card holders who wish to participate can obtain a day pass at the Fort Drum Welcome Center, located to the right of the Lt. Gen. Paul Cerjan Gate off U.S. Route 11. Visitors will need to provide a valid photo ID and voluntarily submit to a National Crime Information Center-III
(NCIC-III) background check. Directions to the mansion and museum will be available at the Welcome Center.

For further information regarding this release, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at 315-772-5463 or email Kathleen.L.Young4.civ@mail.mil.
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